
From: U.S. Department of Transportation 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 10:04 AM 
Subject: RE: Laytham,Keith-Inquiry 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please see attached. The constituent, Keith Laytham has previously contacted Representative 
Soto’s office regarding the complaint. The attached is the response to Representative Soto 
regarding Keith Laytham’s inquiry. Thank you. 
 
Office of Assistant Secretary for Governmental Affairs 
Office of the Secretary 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
 


